

Rectory Lane North, Leybourne, Kent, ME19 5HD

The Bulletin

2nd March 2018

Term Dates 2017-2018

Monday 19th February 2018 to Thursday 29th March 2018	Term 4
Friday 30th March 2018	Bank Holiday – Good Friday
Monday 2 nd April 2018	Bank Holiday – Easter Monday
Monday 16th April 2018 to Friday 25th May 2018	Term 5
75 1 Tu 75 0040	Dent Heliden Wen Den
Monday 7 th May 2018	Bank Holiday – May Day
Monday 7th May 2018 Monday 4th June 2018 to Tuesday 24th July 2018	Term 6
•	

Diary Dates 2017-2018

Please click on the link below to visit the calendar and view the diary dates for the rest of the academic year. The dates for the following week are on the home page of the website. http://www.leybourne.kent.sch.uk/calendar-2/

Advance Notice of the Term Dates and Development Days for 2018-2019

Monday 3 rd September 2018	Staff Development Day – School Closed
Tuesday 4th September 2018 to Friday 19th October 2018	Term 1
Monday 29th October 2018 to Wednesday 19th December 2018	Term 2
Thursday 3 rd and Friday 4 th January 2019	Staff Development Days – School Closed
Monday 7th January to Friday 15th February 2019	Term 3
Monday 25th February 2019	Staff Development Day – School Closed
Tuesday 26th February to Friday 5th April 2019	Term 4
Monday 22 nd April 2019	Easter Monday - School Closed
Tuesday 23 rd April to Friday 24 th May 2019	Term 5
Monday 6th May 2019	Bank Holiday - School Closed
Monday 3 rd June 2019	Staff Development Day – School Closed

We promote the learning and development of all children to achieve their full potential in a caring, happy Christian environment





Rectory Lane North, Leybourne, Kent, ME19 5HD

Attendance Target 96.7%	Week ending 2 nd March 2018
Year R	97.6%
Year 1	97.7%
Year 2	97.6%
Year 3	96.9%
Year 4	97.0%
Year 5	97.7%
Year 6	95.8%
Whole School	97.2%

House Points					
House	This week's Points	Running Total			
St Andrew	1170	31,619			
St David	1801	34,062			
St George	1859	33,546			
St Patrick	934	32,610			

Stars of the Week		Citizens of the Week	
Year R	Stephanie B, Harry W	Year R	Darcie P
Year 1	Zain G, Lori W-B	Year 1	Thomas B
Year 2	Lewis L, Kaden P	Year 2	Amelia F
Year 3	Tommy M, Violet S	Year 3	Thomas N
Year 4	Evie A, Isabella B	Year 4	
Year 5	Lillie W, Ryan W	Year 5	Mara S
Year 6	Kaylea R, Ben S	Year 6	Jake L

Snow!

What a week! Thank you all for your support and understanding this week as we have tried to keep the school open.

Our thanks must go to the brave volunteers who came into school on Wednesday afternoon to clear the snow from the paths around the school: Mrs Grinstead, Mrs Mitchell, Mr Van de Peer, Mr Neal and Thomas, Mrs White, Mr Turrell, Mrs Hardy and her son Nicholas.

I would also like to thank all the staff and children that have ventured out into the snow and arrived in school. As ever the whole school team have been simply fantastic and have really done so much more than I could ever reasonably ask of them. We are incredibly lucky to have such a wonderful group of people working together for the benefit of the whole school community. To mention just a few, Nicky and Liz in the kitchen have been amazing, getting into school early to ensure that the children would be able to enjoy a hot meal at lunchtime; Mr Deakin and Miss Dale drove approximately 20 miles in the snow to get here each day; Mrs Wardle and Mrs Potter walked to Kings Hill; Mr Van de Peer ensured the site was gritted and safe; Mrs Millar and Miss Martin kept Breakfast Club open from 7:30am each day; Mrs Grinstead and Mrs Hardy have been my eyes and ears in Leybourne, and responded to my many phone calls and texts at 6:00am this week!

We promote the learning and development of all children to achieve their full potential in a caring, happy Christian environment





Rectory Lane North, Leybourne, Kent, ME19 5HD

We would like to share a selection of photos from Tuesday, when the snow first arrived.





















We promote the learning and development of all children to achieve their full potential in a caring, happy Christian environment





Rectory Lane North, Leybourne, Kent, ME19 5HD

Clothing

We have tried to reunite the many hats, gloves and scarves that have gone missing this week with their rightful owners! Unfortunately, some items are not named and we have therefore been unable to return them. If your child has lost anything this week, please do come in to check lost property. Thank you.

Prayer of the week

God of Light and Truth, thank you for giving me a mind that can know and a heart that can love. Help me to keep learning every day of my life, for all knowledge leads to you. Let me be aware of your presence in all things and at all times.

Have a lovely weekend – hopefully the snow will clear soon!

Tina Holditch

A copy of this Bulletin will be added to the School Website: http://www.leybourne.kent.sch.uk

We promote the learning and development of all children to achieve their full potential in a caring, happy Christian environment



We promote the learning and development of all children to achieve their full potential in a caring, happy Christian environment

TENAX

SCHOOLS TRUST